
 

South Hanford Street – Temporary Closure 

Starting as early as July 31st, King County contractors will close South Hanford Street to keep drivers, 
bikers, and pedestrians safe during their work. The street will be closed for approximately one month. 
Please use South Winthrop Street from Martin Luther King Jr. Way South to access the homes and 
businesses along 27th Avenue South and Morse Avenue South, as shown in the map on the back.  

 
What to expect: 
 
• Directional signs in the closure 

area. 
• Vehicles, bicycles and 

pedestrians will need to use 
South Winthrop Street. 

• Access to the Jorve parking lot 
from South Hanford Street will 
remain open. 

• Construction vehicles will be 
entering and exiting the area. 

 
 
 
 

 
For more information or to receive electronic project updates: 

• Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9178  
• Email: caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or  
• Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank  

 
Alternative Formats Available  
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

Workers install the forms for the concrete walls of the odor 
control room. 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Map of Street Closure and Work Area 

 


